
Interested?...

The Police and Crime Commissioner Peter McCall 
has secured £436,994 from the Government’s Safer 
Streets Fund to help reduce burglary and prevent 
crime in your area.

Your Safer Streets Fund 
is here...

For further informaƟ on visit our website: www.barrowbc.gov.uk

Or follow us on TwiƩ er @SaferStreetsBiF

Share your views with us by compleƟ ng our short survey here
or tel: 01229 876 543 for a paper copy.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/R8RB6H8
http://www.barrowbc.gov.uk/


The funding will help:
Light up the back streets by installing new street lighƟ ng.

Upgrade the exisƟ ng front street lights to improve visibility at 
night.

Provide home security surveys free of charge to help idenƟ fy 
how you can make your home safer from criminals.

Where appropriate, provide accredited home security products 
and have them fi Ʃ ed by our contractor free of charge 
(*condi  ons apply).

Pay for training and expenses for local volunteers who would like 
to help us carry out home security surveys with support from 
Cumbria Police.

In addiƟ on Barrow Borough Council has pledged to carry out a deep 
clean of the streets to help discourage anƟ -social behaviour.

(*agreement of the home owner will be sought, maximum value will apply, the 
Offi  ce of the Police and Crime Commissioner will not hold any responsibility for any 
upkeep or repairs of the products).

If you are interested in volunteering to be part of this project or would like to 
request a free of charge home security survey please contact:
John Irving on 01229 876 543 or email: SaferStreets@barrowbc.gov.uk
  

mailto:SaferStreets@barrowbc.gov.uk

